

## **Assistant Principal 2022**

Dear Parents & Carers,

I am pleased to announce that Mrs Denise Grech has been appointed as our Assistant Principal for 2022. The panel agreed that Denise's leadership and knowledge of best practice, along with her drive to build quality relationships with our students and parents, will play a crucial role in our continued vision of providing an education and atmosphere for our students that is Christ-centred and child focused.

Denise will commence her new role in Term One, 2022.

We have commenced the process of appointing a new Year One teacher for 2022 to replace Denise and will inform the community of the successful applicant.

Once again, we congratulate Denise on her appointment as our Assistant Principal for 2022

Kind regards,

Clinton Payne

**Principal** 

24 November 2021